2021 Foundation Enrolments - Due Now!

Athol Road Primary School is a neighbourhood school. Parents/carers can check whether their address is in the school’s neighbourhood on findmyschool.vic.gov.au which gives up-to-date information about Victorian school neighbourhoods.

Students whose permanent residential address is in the school’s neighbourhood are guaranteed a place at Athol Road Primary School.

The Department of Education provides guidance through the School Placement Policy to ensure that students have access to their designated neighbourhood school and the freedom to choose other schools, subject to facility limitations. Further information and answers to frequently asked questions can be found on the Department’s website under School neighbourhoods.

If you are not in the school neighbourhood and wish to be placed on a waiting list, or for if you have any questions or would like any addition information, please contact the school office on (03) 9547 1224 or via email at 
athol.road.ps@education.vic.gov.au   

Enrolment Process
All enrolments are processed by the school office. Documents including a completed enrolment form, birth certificate, current immunisation record and visa or residency documents are required.  

Enrolment paperwork can be collected from the school office or emailed on request.

To secure your place, please complete and return your paperwork as early as possible.

School Tours
Due to the current COVID-19 restrictions the school is unable to offer scheduled school tours but a virtual tour is available on the school website.

